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2017 – Pleasure Craft Bulletin #2 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

Increased Outflows – Montreal Lake Ontario Section 

Pleasure craft operators are advised that the International Lake Ontario St. Lawrence River 
Board will release outflows of 10 400 cubic meters per second (cms) form Lake Ontario through 
St. Lawrence River, beginning June 14th, 2017.  

The Seaway plans to continue commercial navigation despite the increased outflows. However, 
please note that this will create velocities higher than normal in the navigation channels and 
variations in the normal current patterns may occur.  

Extreme caution is requested during this period. 

Pleasure craft will be advised, through a bulletin, when the above situation will return to normal.  

 
 

June 14, 2017 


